
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING OF TETON SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 401

TETON COUNTY, IDAHO
Notice is hereby given that a meeting of the Trustees of Teton School District #401 will be held on Monday, June 13, 2023, at Teton School District Board Room, 481 N. Main

St., Driggs, Idaho, at which meeting there will be a public hearing on the maintenance and operations budget amendment for fiscal year 2022 and proposed budget for the

forthcoming year, the meeting to begin at 5:30 p.m. This budget, as presently determined by the Board of Trustees, is now available in the Office of the School District, 481 N.

Main St., Driggs, Idaho, and will remain available until the meeting and hearing as provided by law. This meeting and budget hearing is called pursuant to Section 33-801,

Idaho Code, as amended. A summary of the budget for the ensuing year for all funds, including amounts budgeted for the previous year for the same classification, is shown

for the purpose of comparison. Below totals are subject to revision prior to June 13, 2022.

Dated this 26thday of May 2022 - Diane Temple – Business Manager, Teton School District #401


